
RESOLUTION NO. 2023-6.7 

OF THE GOVERNING BODY OF 

THE BOROUGH OF BLOOMINGDALE 

 

RESOLUTION ACKNOWLEDGING NOTIFICATION OF RETIREMENT – CHRIS 

WALTHOUR CONSTRUCTION OFFICIAL 

 

WHEREAS, the Borough Administrator and Municipal Clerk of the Borough of 

Bloomingdale, have received formal written notification dated May 25, 2023 from Chris Walthour 

that he plans to submit an application for Retirement Allowance to the New Jersey Division of 

Pensions and Benefits on or before October 1, 2023; and  

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the notice of resignation/retirement of 

Chris Walthour effective September 30, 2023 has been filed with the Municipal Clerk and the 

Borough extends gratitude to him for his dedicated service to the Borough of Bloomingdale. 
 

 


